
 
 

N O T I C E 
TOWN OF IROQUOIS FALLS 

 
 
 
 
 

  TOWN HALL CLOSURE 
 
The Town of Iroquois Falls would like to inform residents 
that Town Hall will be closed on Monday, September 30th, 
2024, for the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. 
 
We will reopen on Tuesday, October 1st, at 8:00am. 
 
            Thank you. 

 
 

Dated this 25th day of September, 2024 
Maureen Reeder, Clerk 


